
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Finance Committee – Mayor Teske  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: 2025 Capital Improvement Plan - Mower      

 Date: 2024-05-28 
 

The Parks department is up for replacement in 2025 for a new mower. Per conversations with Jordan Wilke, mowers of 
what we need are ordered out to the following year. I’m seeking permission to start the process with Request for 
Proposals to bring back to council for approval with a pick-up year of 2025. 


